
 
 

JUNE 15, 2020                     for more information, phone the Superintendent of Schools, 643-6002 

SPECIAL BOE MEETING JUNE 17TH   
 

The Peru CSD Board of Education will hold a special meeting on Wednesday, June 17, 
2020 at 8:00 AM.  The main focus of the meeting is to accept the results of the June 9th 
budget vote & board election (canvassed June 16th).  Due to current COVID-19 conditions, 
the meeting will be held remotely via Google Meet.  The public may view the meeting live at 
http://meet.google.com/kth-iudv-orf.  The meeting will also be recorded and will be available 
on the District's website at www.perucsd.org.   
 
 
The full agenda will be available on the District's website. 
 

 


